

Date: 09/01/21

Remote learning provision during lockdown

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullah

Dear Parent/ Carer

I pray you are well and in the best of Imaan and health

We have already begun our remote learning provision and would like to thank parents and children who have been participating. From the week commencing 11th January 2021, we will be having a longer timetable for online learning and are expecting all children to participate.

Attached is a home learning pack to support your child's online classes.

We understand that it may be challenging getting your children to engage however it is of utmost importance that they participate. We are worried that if they do not participate, they will lose out on their learning and they have already lost out a lot during the past year.

For your children to participate, you will need to have logged into ClassDojo where will be posting links for children to log into live sessions.

Please note that the format of the sessions will be different for children from different year groups. For some of the children in lower year groups, we may have to adjust the format so that the children continue to engage in the long run. These challenges are new for all of us & we are trying our best to provide the best possible solution given the circumstances & we ask for your patience & understanding where there are glitches & issues.

Finally, I would like to thank you all for the amazing support and patience you have shown and pray that we all get through these difficulties safely.

If you are worried, have any concerns, or would just like some reassurance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mohammed Rahman

Headteacher



